
 

Effective Jun. 30, 2024, 
Jason Stokes, MD,  

will no longer be 
practicing medicine at WellMed. 

 
Patients of Dr. Stokes may continue care at 

WellMed at Georgetown.  
 

Patients can obtain copies of their medical 
records at: 

WellMed at Georgetown 
4500 Williams Dr., #285                               
Georgetown, TX 78633 
Phone: 1-512-869-4800 

Fax: 1-512-868-8801 
 
 
 
 


